
Our upcoming system upgrade requires the 
replacement of all existing Compass Community 
Credit Union VISA Debit Cards. You will be 
receiving your new card mid-August.

NEW VISA DEBIT CARD



•	 �Once you receive your new card, ACTIVATE IT IMMEDIATELY. 
Call the toll-free number on the sticker to activate the card 
and choose your PIN.

•	 �Start using your new card beginning at 1pm on Friday,  
August 28. Your old card will no longer work after 1pm  
on Friday, August 28, 2020. Please destroy it. 

•	 �Your new Compass VISA Debit Card will have limited 
access during the system upgrade (August 29-31, 2020). 
Full card access will be restored on September 1, 2020. We 
recommend you withdraw enough cash on or before Friday, 
August 28, 2020 for the weekend.

•	 �Remember to update all automatic payments with your  
new card. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this 
conversion and anticipate only a few days of disruption.  
If you have questions, call us at (707) 443-8662.
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